



Brad Hilton is our Echocardiography Technologist (Echo Tech) here at Tanner Clinic. Brad has been a registered Echo Tech since 1993 and has been a part of Tanner Clinic since 1997. He is experienced in Adult and Pediatric Echo, Stress Echo, and Transesophageal Echo. Brad has been instrumental in acquiring echo equipment and making sure that

the echo department is meeting all of the needs of Tanner Clinic. Brad put together the quality assurance program for the Echo department to make sure that the Clinic meets the requirements to be certified by the Intersocietal Accreditation Commission (IAC).

The Echo department at Tanner Clinic has evolved and grown with the clinic and the advancement of technology in the Echocardiography field. The Echo department currently provides the following:

- Imaging using the Philips ie33 Echo machine
- High quality 2 dimensional (2D), pulsed wave and continuous wave Doppler, and color flow Doppler
- IAC certification since 2007 current
- Electronic reporting
- Reports in Medical Records within 24 hours
- Current schedule alternating Tuesdays and Wednesdays mornings
- Current hours are 0700 1200
- Urgent Echoes as needed (just call me)
- Bubble studies
- Transcranial Doppler studies (TCD)

It is the goal of the Echo department to provide you, the physicians, as well as our patients with a great experience. One that is quick and efficient in getting the information back to you so you can treat your patients the best you can.

If you have any questions or are in need of an urgent echo for one of your patients, please do not hesitate to call me (Brad) at 801-725-5653.